From: Helen Atkins [mailto:helen.atkins@ahmiaw.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 10:21 AM

To: steve@riceres.co.nz

Subject: Block 2 HortNZ

Morning Steve

As | was reviewing HortNZ's evidence in chief for Block 2 | noticed rather an important typo in the evidence of Chris
Keenan at paragraph 36. It is probably evident from the context but the first sentence should read - “There are also
no sound reasons why commercial vegetable production should not be provided for as an exception.”

If you could pass this onto the Panel that would be much appreciated.

Regards

Helen
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